Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Transportation Commission announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATES AND TIMES: May 18, 2023, 1:30 p.m. and May 19, 2023, 9:00 a.m.
PLACE: Carl T. Langford Board Room (GOAA Executive offices); Orlando International Airport; at One Jeff Fuqua Blvd., Orlando, FL 32827.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: May 18, 2023: members of the Florida Transportation Commission will participate in a tour of OIA Terminal C and Brightline station in the OIA airport. May 19, 2023: General FTC business/discussions.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: the Florida Transportation Commission at 850-414-4105 or by emailing ftc@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: the Florida Transportation Commission, 605 Suwannee Street, Tallahassee Florida 32399. 850-414-4105. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: the Florida Transportation Commission at 850-414-4105 or by emailing ftc@dot.state.fl.us.
